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Visit to Pendeen – On Tuesday, we had a visit from the service Director for Education in Cornwall, who e-mailed to say:
Thank you for the warm welcome when we visited you at your school.  It was great to walk the school and to hear about the huge strides that you have made in providing such a warm and welcoming educating and enriching environment for your children, and to hear of the plans for further enhancements that you propose to ensure the children continue to receive such a positive educational experience.
It was great to get into some classrooms and see the children at work.  I hadn’t come across Times Tables Rock Stars before but the speed of the children working on iPad was so impressive as was the times you shared with us on their improved speed in calculation. Pendeen is a lovely school.
 A personal thanks to our parents, staff, governors and above all wonderful children who make Pendeen such a great school.
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Down on the Farm
After our new trees arrived, we finally managed to plant them this week! Monday was a day that we’ll cherish for many years. Our wonderful children managed to plant 200 new saplings in and around our school grounds! How amazing is that?

The whole team couldn’t believe the children’s determination, drive and passion for the mammoth task of: digging, planting, watering, pruning, cleaning, sweeping and tidying that lay ahead. Milo, Donut and the chooks loved spending the day with the children - cuddles and giggles all round, plus a thorough clean out of the stable and coop.

A massive green-fingered  THANK YOU to all of our children and staff for such an incredible planting experience. 
Dates for your diary 
20/03/24 – Hygge Day 4 (please wear old and warm clothes)
Week of 25th March – SEND reviews. Parents have been contacted to agree dates and times
28/03/24 – Children break up for Easter
29/03/24 – Bank Holiday
15/04/24 – Children return
Other News

Cape Cornwall Super Saturday – For all children in Teyr and Peswara – Saturday March 23rd 10.00 – 12.30. The information is in the link below and has also been sent to all parents.
https://forms.office.com/e/chzg7Pmbs3


Early Help Coffee Morning – With Mel Berryman – our link worker who can help with all things health including mental health, ASD, ADHD, CAMHS – 11.00 – 12.00 on Monday 15th April 2024 in the library.

Clubs – Last day of clubs this term will be on Thursday 28th March. Clubs will re-start on Monday 22nd April. The offer of clubs will come out in the week of 15th April.


This week in Kynsa 
We had a brilliant start to the week with Outdoor Day digging holes, planting over 200 trees, de-weeding planters, preparing soil and planting our own vegetables and flowers. The next day we were still so excited we wrote about our experience in a recount! We've had some Secret Agent Training (SATs) this week solving number problems and being reading detective finding clues in the text. Well done to Freya and Liana who made it in the TTRS leaderboard out of 3 other schools!
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